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Symposium: One Hundred Fifty Years 

of Oregon Constitutional Law: 
Reflecting Back and Looking Forward 

n February 13, 2009, the Oregon Law Review and the Oregon 
State Bar Constitutional Law Section co-hosted a symposium 

entitled One Hundred Fifty Years of Oregon Constitutional Law: 
Reflecting Back and Looking Forward.  A great many justices, 
judges, professors, and members of the bar gathered at the University 
of Oregon School of Law in Eugene to commemorate the 
sesquicentennial of Oregon statehood and to discuss the past and 
future of the state constitution.  The articles in this issue serve to 
further that discussion. 

The Oregon Law Review Editors wish to thank the several scholars 
who participated in the symposium, each of whom also contributed to 
this issue.  We are grateful to Justice Hans Linde, Judge Timothy 
Sercombe, and Mr. Les Swanson for their assistance and support of 
this project from the very beginning.  We also would like to 
acknowledge the contributions of Operations Editors John Wilson 
(2007–08) and Neal Bartlett (2008–09), who both were instrumental 
in making the symposium a great success. 
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